...give me this
mountain...

Our Bible Club at East Rochester Elemen-
tary started with a tiny group of kids,
with one second-grader, Jayden, worried
that he would be the only boy. And then,
one day, a friend of Jayden’s threw a pa-
per airplane into the meeting, with the

question: “Is it too late
to sign up for Bible
Club?” We now have 12-
13 children that attend
regularly, including 6-7 boys. We are cur-

rently studying the ministry years of Je-
sus, leading up to His resurrection.

The children at the Edgerton Commu-
nity Center Bible Club are going
through the Creation series. They regu-
larly pepper me with questions: “How
can | talk to God?”; “We will die and
come back and die and come back and
always get a second chance, right?”;
“Why does God hate gay peo-

ple?” (their exact words); “Where is

Adam now?” The average age of the
group is 8, and the spiritual warfare to

reach them is intense.

Many people that or-

dinarily aren’t open,
took gospel tracts this
year at Rochester’s St.
Patrick’s Day Parade!




And pray for us, too, that God may open

a door for our message...

March 21-28 | will be in Arizona, working with my OAC
colleague, Karen Williams the first part of the week, and
then working with George Saieg and Ministry to Muslims
Network the last half.

March 21-24: Various OAC projects
March 25: mosque ministry
March 26-27: Arab-American Festival

March 27: Sunday children’s service

Interested in adding to your evangelism toolkit?

Join us for Sketchboard Evangelism Training (SET) in Baltimore

June 13-17, 2022

Looking forward to spring and summer outreaches in Rochester, Boston, and beyond. Thank

you very much for all of your prayers and financial support. For more information on out-

reaches, don’t hesitate to contact me. Wishing each of you every blessing!

Erin (erinchervenak@gmail.com / 585-354-0636)




